
 

 

Notice 
 
 
 
 
Dear Residents of Sark, 
 
 
I am writing to let you know that the maximum electricity price per unit allowed in Sark will remain 
at 53p/kWh for the month of June.  
 
 
The electricity price adjustment forms part of my continuing role in ensuring that the prices charged 
for electricity supplies in Sark are fair and reasonable. Full details of the calculations I have used are 
set out in the recent Variation to the Price Control Order (www.epc.sark.gg).  
 
 
Anthony White 

Commissioner 
commissioner@epc.sark.gg 

24th May 2021 
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